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Two Parks to Close Temporarily  
 

The City of Windsor will temporarily close Black Oak Heritage Park and 
Broadway Park, including the dog park, due to construction in the area. 
 
Work on a new bridge plaza will affect Broadway Street, which is the only access 
road for the parks. 
 
The closures will take effect on Tuesday December 1, 2015. 
 
Other nearby natural areas to explore includes Ojibway Park and Tallgrass 
Prairie Heritage Park, while the closest dog parks would be Optimist Park and 
Remington Park. 
 
There’s no word yet on how long the closures will be necessary. 
 
For more on municipal services, call 311 or visit www.citywindsor.ca.   
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Contact: 
 
Heidi Baillargeon 
Acting Manager of Parks Development 
519-253-2300 Ext. 2740 

Jason Moore 
Senior Manager,  Communications and 
Customer Service 
Phone: 519-551-9011 
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